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Department Source: Public Health and Human Services                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  November 7, 2016 

Re: Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services Maternal Child Health Services 

Contract Amendment #02 

 

 

 

An ordinance authorizing the City Manager to sign Amendment #02 to the Maternal Child 

Health Services Contract #AOC15380120 between the City of Columbia and the Missouri 

Department of Health and Senior Services. The contract amount shall not exceed $65,796.56 

for the period of October 1, 2016 through September 30, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

Maternal Child Health funding enables the department to provide community based 

maternal-child health planning, outreach and education to citizens of Boone County. 

Prevention and reduction of obesity among children, adolescents and women is the focus of 

MCH activities for the coming fiscal year.  

  

 

 

Short-Term Impact: Up to $65,796.56 in grant funding would be received and expended.  

Long-Term Impact: None. 

 

 

 

Vision Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Health, Social Services & Affordable Housing, Secondary Impact: Not 

Applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not Applicable 
 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Not Applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Not applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable 

 

 

 

 

Date Action 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 

Vision & Strategic Plan Impact 

Legislative History 

http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/CMS/vision/reports/visiongoals.php
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf
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Annual The MCH contract between the Missouri Department of Health 

and Senior Services and PHHS began in the early 1990’s and has 

been renewed annually thereafter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Should the Council agree with staff recommendations, an affirmative vote is in order. 

 
 

 

Suggested Council Action 


